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i am a physician and i went through gruesome hours if training and education to take 

care of patients. corporate medicine is the wrong type of medicine and hurts our 

patients. countless studies have suggested that doctors should be overseeing 

medical care WITHOUT the meddling and interference of corporations as their 

interests are in money vs the physician and healthcare workers who have taken an 

oath to help patients. the corporations have not taken such an oath. 


